
P O A B   Assisting Group 

PO Box 631  West Perth  WA  6872 
 

Phone: 0417 954 445 (Linda Cipriani) Fax: 08 9272 5028   

Email: admin@poab.com.au 

Dear Patient 
 
POAB Assisting Group provides a billing service for many        
Assistant Doctors in Perth. 
 
Operations have an Assistant Doctor present as requested by 
your Surgeon. 
 
Our Assistant Doctors are NO GAP providers which means in 
most�operations�the�Assistant�Doctor·s�fee�is�sent�direct�to�your�
Private Health Fund and Medicare to be paid in full. 
 
In�some�operations�the�Assistant�Doctor·s�fee�is�not�covered�by�
Medicare or your Private Health Fund. In that instance you may 
incur a gap (out of pocket) expense of a $120. (Please refer to 
your surgeons rooms to see if your surgical item numbers are 
covered by Medicare and your health fund).  
 
If you are an uninsured patient you will receive an account for 
the operation.  We would prefer that this fee is settled prior to 
your operation. 
 
Should you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 
 
Regards 
 
Linda Cipriani 
 
Linda Cipriani 
Administration Manager 
POAB Assisting Group 


